
 
 

 

 

 

Hello again all, I hope you’re all well! As we are coming to the end of the school year 

it is time for our sports day! This last instalment of our PE newsletter is to provide 

the details for everyone. 

                                    

I am so excited for the children to experience sports day this year as they have been 

practicing very hard in their PE lessons. Unfortunately, due to reasons out of our 

hand’s parents will not be able to attend but I will be documenting the children’s 

events through photos and videos.  

The children will be competing within their class bubbles but also in their element 

teams (Earth, Water, Fire and Air). This meaning if a child from year 6 in team Water 

won points, this would contribute towards team water in all the other year groups. 

It would be great if the children were dressed in a colour apparent to their element.  

• Fire (Red) 

• Water (Blue) 

• Earth (Green) 

• Air (white)  

There is absolutely no pressure to go out and buy a piece of coloured clothing I just 

thought this would be a great spectacle!  

The schedule of each class’s sports day are as follows: 

• Reception will be in one of their PE lessons 

• Years 1 and 2 Monday 12th of July afternoon 

• Years 3 and 4 Tuesday 13th of July afternoon 

• Year 5 Friday 16th of July afternoon  

• Year 6 Friday 16th of July morning 

If anyone has any questions regarding the format, schedule or clothing please do not 

hesitate to get in touch using my email j.rutherford@tankersleysp.org.uk 

                  

 


